Hello and merry Christmas from FSCS,

Christmas message

We'd like to thank you for your collaboration in 2019, working with us to help our
mutual customers. We look forward to continuing our relationship in 2020 and wish
you all a merry holiday season and a happy new year.

Christmas opening hours, for reference:

24/12/2019 — 08:30 to 13:00
25/12/2019 — Closed
26/12/2019 — Closed
27112/2019 — Closed
30/12/2019 - 08:30 to 18:00

31/01/2020 — 08:30 to 13:00
01/01/2020 — Closed

Best regards,

The FSCS team

Financial Services Compensation Scheme
10th Floor Beaufort House 15 5t Botolph Street London EC3A 7QU
0800 678 1100
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